
one yard at a time.

Getting the lead out...

You’re Invited!
The Jacobsville Neighborhood, along with the Evansville community, is invited 

to join U.S. EPA, our community partners and neighbors for a brief celebration on 
completing the first phase of the Jacobsville Neighborhood Lead cleanup project.

Tuesday, October 12, 2010 
10:00 a.m. 

Vacant lot at the corner of Michigan and Garfield Streets 
Evansville

U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency 
Region 5

More than 260 yards in the Jacobsville Neighborhood of Evansville have been 
cleaned of lead and arsenic contamination following a boost from American 

Recovery and Reinvestment Act funding. The area cleaned up this year is 
bounded by Mary Street on the west, Iowa Street on the north, Elliot Street 

on the east and the Lloyd Expressway on the south. This work made the 
neighborhood much safer, especially for small children and pregnant women.

Although close to 10,000 yards still remain to be tested and cleaned, this 
initial phase is a major milestone in removing lead and arsenic contamination 

from a major portion of the Evansville community.
For further information about the event, or to provide comments and feedback 

about the cleanup, please contact Community Involvement Coordinator 
Dave Novak, at 800-621-8431, extension 67478, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 

weekdays, or novak.dave@epa.gov.


